
Dale Bickel

From:

	

Sean Troland <sean@thelightradio.net >
Sent:

	

Friday, July 07, 2017 11:58 AM
To:

	

Dale Bickel
Subject:

	

WFTF BSTA-20170131AB0

I-li Dale,

We filed an application to set up a temporary antenna at WFTF 90.9 Killington, VT in the Winter and that antenna has
now been replaced and is back to licensed specs.

Do I need to fill out a form or is informing you good enough? Seems like it's the government and there's probably a
form... ©

Thanks very much.

Sean

Sen Troland

eligh

140 Main Street
Essex Junction, VT 05452
(802) 878-8885
http ://the lightrad io . net!


